






Exhibit A-1:  Map of Affected Area 



Exhibit A-2:  Broader Service Territory Map with Affected Area 



Exhibit B:  Detailed Description of Affected Area 

Starting at the centerline of River Road and SW 23rd Ave, going south and following an 
easterly line of the existing PUC system boundary 3800', West 2690', South 1310', East 
1350' and South 3948' to intersect with the South Line of Grand Rapids City Boundary. 
Then going east along the GR City S boundary for approx. 8270' to the Mississippi River. 
Then northwesterly following the River and the easterly GR City limits boundary 12,180' 
to intersect with current southeasterly PUC boundary. Then following the existing PUC 
boundary southwesterly for 270', northwesterly 150', southwesterly 320' and back to the 
starting point. 



Exhibit C:  Certificate and Customer Notice Letter 





September 5, 2019 

Dear Customer, 

This fall, Grand Rapids Public Utilities (GRPU) will be taking over your electric service from Lake Country 
Power.  The City of Grand Rapids annexed your area into the city in 2010, and in 2019, Lake Country Power 
sold the electric system in this area to GRPU. 

The transfer of the electric distribution system from Lake Country Power to Grand Rapids Public Utilities is 
scheduled to begin on September 24, 2019.  At that time, GRPU crews will transfer your electric service to the 
GRPU system, as well as install a new electric meter.  You will experience two outages in order to transfer the 
electric service.  On the first day, the electric system will be cutover.  The outage for this cutover will begin at 
8:30 AM and last about 6 hours.  The second outage, when your new meter is installed, will occur the next day 
and will be relatively short.  A GRPU representative will attempt to notify you prior to installing the new meter. 

Please find enclosed the following information: 

 Application for service.  Please complete the application and return it to GRPU in the enclosed
stamped envelope.

 Current GRPU electric rate schedules.

 Information on various programs offered by GRPU including conservation, dual fuel, air conditioning
and security lighting.

 Magnet with GRPU contact information.

If the project goes as scheduled, residential customers may expect their first bill from GRPU around November 
2, 2019, for the usage period of September 25 – October 26.  Commercial customers will be billed on 
November 9, for the usage period of September 25 – October 31. 

There will be two public meetings for new customers in this area on Thursday, September 19, 2019 from 4-5 
PM and 6-7 PM.  Grand Rapids Public Utilities employees will be available to answer questions related to the 
project.  If you are unable to attend the meeting, please contact me directly to set up another time to meet.   

The GRPU Commission members and utility staff welcome you to our municipal utility and thank you for being 
our customer.  If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact our office at 218-326-
7024.  You may also contact me directly at 218-326-7687. 

Respectfully, 

Julie Kennedy 
General Manager  
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